
Rep. Morris's Proposed 2014 Interim Activities 
for the Joint Committee on Energy Supply and Energy Conservation 

 
The Joint Committee on Energy Supply and Energy Conservation (Joint Committee) will hold 
three meetings, including one public input meeting, to develop recommendations that will 
build on the current Energy Independence Act goals for renewable energy and energy 
conservation and ensure sufficient electric generation is built to meet demand after 2020.   

 
The Joint Committee may also identify and recommend policies that eliminate barriers to 
achieving goals identified in their recommendations, including, but not limited to, permitting 
timelines, financing, and technology availability. 
  
Additionally, the Joint Committee will review the status of high efficiency cogeneration in the 
state and consider establishing a thermal heating efficiency standard. 
 


